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PEOPLE IN BUSINESS
Cedar Valley Hospice welcomes 5 new hires

Waterloo, November 17, 2022: Cedar Valley Hospice has hired five new employees to join their team of

industry experts.

Michelle Williams, RN, and Aubri Knoll, RN, have joined Cedar Valley Hospice as rest assured nurses. The pair

will serve patients and families across the entirety of our 15-county service area.

Sarah Seedorff, LPN, works as a hospice nurse. Seedorff has over a decade of nursing experience and most

recently had a six-year stint at New Aldaya. She holds an IV certification and will work with patients in and

around Waterloo.

Kacie Derr works as a hospice aide in Waterloo.

Erica Rath, MT-BC, has joined the organization as an HR generalist. Rath previously worked at Western

Home Communities for 16 years.

###

PHOTOS attached to email: Headshots of new hires.
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Established in 1979, Cedar Valley Hospice is the expert provider of hospice care in Northeast Iowa.

As a non-profit, we uphold the highest standards for our employees who help families manage advanced

illnesses and symptoms 24 hours a day. We provide care for all – regardless of age, diagnosis or ability to

pay. Other services include: the area’s only Hospice Home, palliative care, adult and youth grief programs,

and case management for people living with HIV. Anyone can make a referral. It’s never too early to call

and find out what resources are available to you. For more information, visit cvhospice.org or call

800.626.2360.


